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Extent 
1 folder  
 
Access 
Collection is open to all researchers. Donated historical materials held by the Bush Library are processed 
in accordance with the deed of gift agreement. These materials are not subject to the Freedom of 
Information Act.  
 
Copyright 
Researchers are advised to consult the copyright law of the United States (Title 17, USC) which governs 
the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Documents in this collection 
that were prepared by officials of the United States government as part of their official duties are in the 
public domain. 
 
Provenance 
Gift of Josh Hamerman, Date Range: 1991 
 
Processed By 
Staff Archivists, February 2017. 
 
Related Collections  
Related collections at the George Bush Presidential Library may be found in FOIA requests 2003-0259-F 
and 2003-0262-F. 
 
Scope and Content  
The Michael and Nora Hamerman Collection consists of one letter, with envelope, to Michael and Nora 
Hamerman from Nathan Shapiro, the President of the American Association for Ethiopian Jews; a copy of 
the Congressional Record with Hon. Lawrence J. Smith remarks from August 2, 1991; and a letter from 
New Jersey Congressman Matthew J. Rinaldo regarding loan guarantees for Israel.  
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Biographical Note 
The Hamermans were interested parties of the Ethiopian Jewish issue. 
 
System of Arrangement 
The Hamerman Collection is arranged into one series.  Following is a description. 
 
Subject of Material 
The majority of this material was sent to the Hamermans shortly after the Operation Solomon rescue and 
is an update letter from the American Association for Ethiopian Jews regarding the airlift which moved up 
to 15,000 Ethiopian Jews to Israel. The Congressional letter is a follow-up response to a visit by the 
Religious Action Center group.  
 
The following is a list of folders processed in response to Case Number 2017-0779-S. 
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